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PCASA Covid-19 Update 21st Nov 2020 

Dear Members, 

We hope you are doing well on our third and final day of lockdown here in South Australia! 

Following yesterday’s announcement that the lockdown would end early at 12.01 Sunday, November 

22nd , the state government has today provided an update on community sport. 

 

This morning, Police Commissioner Grant Stevens explained that community sport would not resume 

until at least December 1, 2020. 

The new direction is more in line with what Premier Steven Marshall announced last Monday, 

November 16, cancelling community sport fixtures and training, both indoor and outdoor, for a two-

week period. 

 

As explained at the time, the possibility of an extension beyond December 1 remains. 

If an extension was to occur, Pony Club Association of SA will work closely with clubs on what this 

means for the coming months of our sport. 

Until then, we will await further direction from the state government. 

 

As always, please continue to be vigilant and follow government guidelines – this will only better our 

chances of avoiding an extension of the two-week period. 

  

Ensure you practice good hygiene, maintain social distancing, and monitor any symptoms that could be 

linked to COVID-19. For more information on preventative measures, click here. 

 

If you are unwell or develop symptoms (even if mild), get tested immediately. Testing sites can be 

located via this link: Testing sites 

 

For the latest updates on cases in SA, click here. 

We will continue to communicate with you all and provide as many updates as possible in the coming 

days and weeks. 

Stay safe and strong during this time and let’s all hope we’re back out in the saddle with our friends as 

soon as possible! 

 

Ann Olsen 

State President 

http://www.ponyclub.asn.au/
https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/
https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/public+content/sa+health+internet/conditions/infectious+diseases/covid-19/testing+and+tracing/testing+for+covid-19
https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/public+content/sa+health+internet/conditions/infectious+diseases/covid-19/testing+and+tracing/covid-19+clinics+and+testing+centres/covid-19+clinics+and+testing+centres?finderTab=tab-1
https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/public+content/sa+health+internet/conditions/infectious+diseases/covid-19/about+covid-19/latest+updates/latest+updates+on+covid-19

